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DATE: 10/29/2013
NATURE OF INCIDENT: DPD "Property Crimes Wanted Person of the Week" - Heather Goodreau - ARRESTED!
CASE NO.: 13227223
INCIDENT DATE :10/26/2013
INCIDENT TIME: 6:05 AM
INCIDENT LOCATION: near Hermantown Wal-Mart
SUBJECT: DPD "Property Crimes Wanted Person of the Week" - Heather Goodreau - ARRESTED!
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

 

 

DULUTH POLICE “Property Crimes Wanted Person of the Week”-
ARRESTED!

HEATHER LYNN GOODREAU, DOB 11/29/1988
White Female

Height: 5’3”

Weight: 110 

Eyes: Hazel

Hair: Brown 

Heather Goodreau has a felony warrants for her arrest stemming from 2nd Degree Burglary, Financial Transaction Card Fraud, and Criminal
Damage to Property cases, # 69DU-CR-12-2334, #69DU-CR-13-603 and #69DU-CR-1180. 

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s help locating Heather Goodreau. If anyone has information has seen or knows the
whereabouts of Goodreau they are asked to call 911.

UPDATE:

On Saturday, October 26th, 2013 at 6:04 AM the Proctor Police Department took a theft report at a
residence in the 600 block of 3rd Avenue in Proctor. The suspect Heather Goodreau was reported to
have just stolen a laptop and left in a vehicle. A short time later Hermantown Police made a traffic stop
on the vehicle near the Hermantown Wal-Mart. Proctor Police and a Saint Louis County deputy
assisted and the stolen laptop was located in the vehicle. 

Goodreau was arrested without incident and transported to the Saint Louis County Jail for the Felony
warrants and issued a citation for the Misdemeanor Theft. 
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